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Parent Teacher meetings – November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In view of recent COVID case numbers locally and to keep everyone safe, we have 

taken the decision to move to remote parent teacher meetings on Tuesday 9th 

November (2.30-5.30pm) and Wednesday 10th November (3.30-6.30pm). We are 

sorry for any disappointment that this may cause; our staff would love to open their 

doors and welcome you into school for a face to face meeting, but feel that this would 

pose too significant a risk to our community at this present time.  

 

Your child’s teacher will call you at the time that you have booked your parent teacher 

meeting slot via school spider. If you have been unable to access school spider to 

book a slot, please speak to Mrs Baker in the school office who can help to book a 

slot for you. 

 

We very much look forward to speaking to you next week and sharing your child’s 

progress and next steps. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support amd understanding, 

Christ Church Team 

 


